
Dear CFPB advisory committee members,

Thank you for a successful year as an appointed member of the Bureau’s advisory committees. The 
purpose of this survey is to provide an opportunity to receive your feedback on all aspects of your 
experience as a member. This survey is being conducted by the CFPB’s Office of Advisory Board and 
Councils and the results of this survey will be used to help improve future member experiences. 

Your participation in the survey is completely voluntary and you may choose not to participate at any 
time. To help protect your anonimity, the survey will not contain information that will personally identify
you. However, we do ask that you identify which advisory committee you currently serve on. 

Please review and indicate your ratings as soon as possible. We value your input and are committed to 
listening to your comments and are looking forward to 100% participation in the survey. Please provide 
your response to our survey by XX/XX/XXXX. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
emmanuel.manon@cfpb.gov or crystal.dully@cfpb.gov or any member of the Advisory Board and 
Councils team.

To take the survey, please follow this link: LINK WILL BE ADDED ONCE READY 

Thank you for your time and input. 

Sincerely,

Advisory Board and Councils, Stakeholder Management
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau 
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